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P. O. Box 302 Leesburg, New Jersey 08327
Telephone: 856-785-2764 Fax: 856-785-2858

- You are always in our hearts and minds
ore an .
Frederick Wliam Baker You will never be forgotten

January 3, 2017
Dear Faithful Sponsors;

Thank you for your supporting the Fred Baker Memorial Scholarship Fund, Inc. We appreciate the
support you have given in the past to our Annual Golf Tournament and we are asking for the LAST
time for your continued generosity. The Class of 2017 High School graduates will be the last students
eligible to receive the Fred Baker Memorial Scholarships as the Fund will be closed at the end eof this
year.

When this Fund was founded in 1998 after the tragic death of Office Baker, we never anticipated that
this Fund would last for 20 years and though we never achieved our ultimate goal of providing a schol-
arship to a student in every New Jersey county annually, we will have awarded, with the scholarships
given this year, almost $200,000 in scholarships and it is all because of your support.

Last year’s tournament was held at the White Qaks Country Club and we had 184 golfers. We also
had over $75,000 in Hole-In-One and raffle prizes that were available for the golfers to win. We offered
nine scholarships worth a total of $18,000 to students in Atlantic, Burlington, Cape May, Camden,
Cumberland, Gloucester, Mercer, Ocean and Salem counties.

Once again it is that time of the year when we ask for your support. The Final Fred Baker Memorial
Golf Tournament, will be held at White Oaks Country Club at 2951 Dutch Mill Road in Newfield, NJ.
The date is Monday, June 26, 2016. This will be our seventh year at White Oaks. We will serve hot
dogs and hamburgers from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm as golfers register and then at the tournament’s end
there will be a steak dinner.

Enclosed you will find our sponsorship form as well as a golf application for anyone interested in
playing. With your Hole-In-One or Hole Sponsorship there will be a sign placed on one of the golf holes
showing your support. With a Full Corporate Sponsorship ($5,000) you will be given 2 team slots (8
goifers) and a banner wili be hung at the golf course showing you as a Fuil Corporate Sponsor. With
the Corporate Sponsorship ($2,500) you will be given 1 team slot (4 golfers) along with a banner as a
way of showing our appreciation for your support. In addition, there will be a flyer given to all who
attend that lists and encourages them to support all the sponsors that donated to the Final Fred Baker
Memorial Golf Tournament.

Your sponsorship is critical to the support of the Fred Baker Memorial Scholarship Fund, Inc. and
because this is the last year we hope that you will continue with your support that we may close this
Fund in a big way. Your support has allowed us to provide scholarships to students pursuing a career
in Law Enforcement/Fire Rescue. We are all reaping the benefits of this support as these students are
now graduating from college and becoming State Troopers, Municipal Police Officers, Forensic Scien-
tist and the like. They will be working in our state and our communities and it is only due to your loyal
support.

Thank you for all the support that you have given as a sponsor to this worthwhile endeavor.

Fred Baker Memorial Committee




FINAL YEAR FOR THE
FRED BAKER MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

WHITE OAKS COUNTRY CLUB
2951 DUTCH MILL ROAD
NEWFIELD, NJ 08344

$150 PER PERSON

Monday June 26, 2017
Registration starts @ 11:00 am
Shot Gun start at noon

Steak Dinner Hot Dogs & Hamburgers served during registration
Beer and other beverages provided on the Course
Longest Drives Putting contest Raffles
Hole in One Prizes on Par 3 Holes 50/50 on par 3 holes Trophies

Make Checks Payable To: Mail To:

Fred Baker Memorial Fred Baker Memorial
Scholarship Fund, Inc. Scholarship Fund Ine.
(Checks must come with application) PO Box 302

Leesburg, NJ 08327

For Info. Call: Chuck or Rose
(856) 785-2764
(856) 785-2858 Fax
E Mail at laidback44@comcast.net

Entry Deadline May 31, 2017

Four-Man Team Scramble Format

CAPTAIN:

Phone Shirt
Phone Shirt
Phone Shirt
Phone Shirt

Please include shirt size for each player




Final year for the

Fred Baker Memorial Golf Tournament
White Oaks Country Club 2951 Dutch Mill Road Newfield, NJ

I would like to sponsor a Bronze Hole at $100 per hole $
I would like to sponsor a Silver Hole at $250 per hole $
I would like to sponsor a Gold Hole at $500 per hole $

I would like to sponsor a Platinum Hole at $1,000 per hole $

I would like to sponsor a Diamond Hole at $1,500 per hole $

I would like to become a Corporate Sponsor at $2,500 $

08344
Monday, June 26, 2017

Sponsorship Form

(With Corporate sponsorship one team of four plays for free)

I would like to become a Full Corporate Sponsor at $5,000 $
(With Full Corporate sponsorship two teams of four play for free)

I would like to sponsor a Hole In One Prize

I would like to donate a prize of

Name

Organization

Address

Telephone

Checks can be made Payable to:
Fred Baker Memorial Scholarship Fund, Inc.
P.O. BOX 302
LEESBURG, N.J. 08327

For More Information Call (856) 785-2764

Ask for Chuck or Rose

E MAIL AT laidback44(@comcast.net
Fax # (856) 785-2858




